
Orange Committee

Thanks to the attention of Howard Myers at a PGC Workshop  “I watched a 
delay of the PGC working group meeting Part 1tonight, at about 10 to 14 minutes into the meeting they brought  

up the Simplified Florescent Orange changes that were THE UNANIMOUS CONSENSUS of all the 
sportsmen groups involved.  The PA Chapter of the NWTF was the first

group listed.
The groups met on April 14 and Aug 11, 2013.   I was at 
the June 2012 State Chapter Board Meeting where after
a heated discussion our representative to this group was

informed that the PA Chapter would not agree to more
florescent orange or to change what is now listed for turkey

hunters to wear now in the fall.  Fall is 250 square while moving
and could be removed and an 100 square orange band within

5 yards of your set up and no changes for spring gobbler season
The new regulations as stated in the working group meeting

today say 250      square Florescent     Orange worn at all times!”  

Through numerous e-mails and the work of Bob Eriksen the situation 
was taken care of. There was a communication breakdown and I never 
received any e-mails from PGC nor was anyone else contacted, apparently 
they didn't have any other peoples email as well.

I would like it noted that there was ONE HRSI during this past Spring 
season without MANDATORY ORANGE!!!!


